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Fellow Pilots,

In light of recent aviation safety concerns in the North Las Vegas area, we have an
opportunity to reaffirm that safety is the number one operational priority for
general aviation pilots. While I am aware of the unique nature of the accidents
that occurred near North Las Vegas Airport, it has raised questions about general
aviation safety and has tarnished the community’s perception of pilots flying in the
area.

Join me in sending a message to the people of Las Vegas and the authorities by
showing that you care about safety. Visit www.asf.org and take one or more of the
courses shown below between now and Friday September 12, 2008. Each course
counts as a vote for safety and at the end of next week we will show to the media
and Las Vegas aviation and government officials how important safe flight is to
you.

Please complete one of the following courses by Friday, September 12!

Essential Aerodynamics: Stalls, Spins and Safety
Accident Case Study: VFR into IMC

Mountain Flying

Engine and Propellers

Know Before You Go: Navigating Today’s Airspace

Aging Aircraft
Runway Safety

Remember, we will count every course completed by the pilots in your area from
now until September 12. Stand up and be counted for GA safety. We will all
benefit by this tangible effort.

Safe Flights to all...
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Bruce Landsberg
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